From: Chris Gekas

To: Beverly Duffy
Date: 1/16/08 1:59 PM
Subject: Fwd: Government Nanny State

>>> "Ronald Little" <ron@91710.com> 1/16/2008 9:19 AM >>>
Ronald Little

12844 Harmony

Chino, CA 91710-3256

January 16, 2008

Arthur Rosenfeld

Dear Arthur Rosenfeld:

I won't stand by while the "We know better than you" Government makes
plans to take over even more of our lives and our decisions. What will be
next, a government issued toilet paper dispenser??

Stop the government intrusion into our own homes by requiring homeowners
to install a thermostat that can be adjusted by government bureaucrats.

Californians already rank dead last among the 50 states in our per capita
consumption of electricity. The average Californian uses about half the
electricity as the average American, and less than consumers in
Luxembourg, Guam, the Cayman Islands and Aruba.

NO MORE NANNY STATE. Go back to the proper job of the state... PROTECTING
our RIGHTS.

Stop the expansion of the government nanny state. Oppose the government
controlled thermostats in our own homes.

Sincerely,

Ronald Little




